
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that on April 13, 2022, 6:30 p.m. at City Hall, 600 Stillwater Road, 

the Mahtomedi Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to solicit public response 

to several proposed Ordinance amendments:  

 Section 11.01, Subd. 7.0 Definitions  

 Section 11.01, Subd. 10.3, G, 2  

 Section 11.01, Subd. 11.35, B, 3 

 

The Planning Commission will make a recommendation regarding the proposed 

amendments to the City Council for their meeting to be held on April 19, 2022, 7:00 p.m. 

at City Hall. 

 

If you have questions about this notice or if you would like further information regarding 

the project described above, please contact Hannah Rybak, Mahtomedi City Planner, at 

612-269-3684. Written comments may be submitted to City Hall, or via email at 

hrybak@wsbeng.com. 

 

Scott Neilson, City Administrator 


